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Reminders 

We were so glad to see you at Back to School 
Night.  If you were not able to attend, teachers 
will be sending home two essential pieces of  
paper: the Homework Policy and a Math         
Requirement letter.  Please sign and  return the 
Homework Policy as soon as possible.  We look 
forward to a fantastic year with you and your 
children!  
 
Please remember to sign your child’s planner 
every single night.  Even when we have long 
weekends or breaks, we ask that you still sign 
planners.  This helps us keep consistency in all 
that we do!   
 
Starting on Monday, September 16, writing will 

be taught in homerooms rather than in Literature 

groups.  Writing will be a part of our new      

Language Arts block, which will also include    

grammar.  Poetry will continue to be part of           

Language Arts as well. 

We are also starting our new poem,                

Jabberwocky.  This is a fun but very long poem.  

It will be important to practice nightly!  

 

 Science 
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We continue our study of chemistry this coming week.  

We will delve into the world of bonding, which creates 

molecules and compounds.  Please encourage your        

scientist to practice drawing bonds, and continue to study 

recognizing covalent and ionic bonds.  

September 16: Board Meeting, Dome, 6:00 P.M.      

September 17: Picture Day              

www.mylifetouch.com                                           

September 19: Coffee with the K-12 Principals,   

Corona Campus, Cafetorium, 8:15 A.M. to 9:15      

A. M.                                                                          

September 20: Friday Assembly will honor 

“Constitution Day”                                                                

October 21-23: Parent/Teacher  Conferences                                                 

October 24-25: Fall Break  

  Dates to Remember 

 

History 

 

 

We are starting our new history unit, The 
Age of Exploration. 

Fifth Grade Team 
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